BARRIE KLEMM

May 26, 2009

Productivity Commission Inquiry re Executive Renumeration. .
Dear Friend,

As I'will be absent from the country at the time of your hearing 24/25 June please may I submit
to you an example of what I thought was unfair.

My son-in-law is a postman at Maryborough and for the year 2008 was promised a bonus if
he went the year without taking any “sickies”, was not late for work once, and similar requirements. This he
did and was given the bonus at Christmas. The amount was Twenty five dollars. The same year the head of
Australia Post, for his efforts, was given a bonus of One Million Dollars.

Sincerely,

Signature




